
 Sea Level Rise Analysis:
We need a comprehensive analysis of how sea level rise will affect public
assets in Mission Bay Park.
The city should not proceed with this restoration plan without a thorough
assessment, especially considering the Regional Water Quality Control
Board’s requirement for 80 acres of restored wetlands by 2100.

Climate Action Plan Consideration:
The 2022 Climate Action Plan recognizes the value of tidal wetlands in
carbon sequestration.
However, the draft PEIR doesn't adequately assess how proposed tidal
wetland acreage contributes to meeting CAP requirements. This analysis is
crucial for comparing different alternatives.

Inclusion of City Parks Master Plan:
The Draft PEIR mentions the importance of "other plans" in project
feasibility, but it neglects to consider the 2021 City of San Diego Parks
Master Plan. It's imperative to include this plan and evaluate all
alternatives against its goals, especially those that prioritize accessible tidal
wetland habitats over other land uses.

Water Quality as a Goal:
The DEIR lacks a focus on water quality that aligns with the underlying,
guiding Master Plan document.
To address this gap, a new Project Objective should be added to emphasize
the importance of improving water quality through resilient wetland
infrastructure as stated by the Project Objectives. 
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REWILD MISSION BAY
Citizens can use these points to advocate for a more

informed and sustainable approach to the restoration of
Mission Bay Park.

FOR MORE:


